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What we have been doing Some photos of our learning 

Dunnottar have been busy, busy bees this term! 

We have started our weeks with our PSHE topic 

based around the book Orangeboy. It has been 

truly wonderful to see students discuss and 

explore different concepts around relationships 

and health.  

Life skills and cooking have enabled staff to 

develop independence and really think about 

what skills they want to develop for their future.  

Anna has been working with Dunnottar students 

to develop communication and expression of 

language through the play Blood Brothers.  

Maths has been all about NUMBERS! We have 

applied this functionally through a range of 

topics such as Comic Relief and recipes to name 

just a few!  

English has focussed on the use of literary features 

such as similes, metaphors and rhyme to create a 

song about overcoming the challenges of the 

last year – stay tuned for the final product!  

Wellbeing’s topic has focussed on Team Building 

– the skills we are working on are: Strengths and 

Weaknesses, collaboration, organisation, 

creativity, problem solving and trust. Students are 

certainly learning things about each other and 

the importance of a team.  

World of Work has focussed on job applications. 

Students are exploring places to find jobs and key 

features to look out for.  

Some of Dunnottar are engaging in an ICT 

certification. It covers a multitude of areas and 

will support them not only through education but 

also future life.  

P.E has included circuits, table tennis and gym 

allowing for students to choose but also develop 

different skills.  

Experience afternoon is full of lots of fun and 

cultivation of specific skills around an area of 

interest. It truly is Fri-YAY during Experience 

afternoon!  

Dunnottar look forward to the possibilities that 

can expand our curriculum as we continue to 

move through the Covid journey safely and 

securely.  

Happy Easter!   

 
 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


